
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               27th  September 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
‘Treat people how you like to be treated – talk 

to people how you like to be spoken to’ 
 

Diary Dates 
 
30 Sep   Y2 Clubs  3:15-4:00 
 1  Oct    Y2 Parent Maths Meeting 2:15 
 2  Oct   Y2 Dance 3:15-4:00 
 3  Oct   National Poetry Day 
 3  Oct   Y1  Parent Maths Meeting 2:15 
 3  Oct   1M Forest School 
 3  Oct   Nurture Programme 9:30am 
 4  Oct   1M Biscuit Day 
 
  

Maths Meetings 
 
Now that your child has settled into school, 
they will soon be extremely busy with new 
learning every day. We know that you will want 
to support your child with their learning.  For 
this reason we will regularly hold meetings 
throughout the school year to ensure that you 
are fully informed in all aspects of your child’s 
learning journey. Mrs White (Maths Lead) will 
lead a meeting which will focus on information 
for parents to support your child with maths 
at home. The dates and times for your child’s 
class are as follows: 
 
Tue   1 Oct     2:15pm  Y2  Infant Hall 
 
Thu   3 Oct    2.15pm  Y1   Infant Hall 
 

Forest School 
 

On Thursday 3rd October it is Tulips (1M) 
turn for Forest School. If possible can the 
children please bring in a pair of wellies (with 
name in) in a plastic bag. If your child does 
not have wellies then we suggest bringing an 
old pair of shoes/trainers as their school 
shoes will get very muddy. Thank you. 
 

 

Maths Party Day 
 

The children have enjoyed Maths Party Day 
today. The focus was to help the children 
understand how maths is important in every 
day life and is needed for all jobs in the 
future. We took part in lots of activities 
including number stories, challenges and 
outdoor maths. 
 

 

Lost Property 
 

Millan McGill (2W) has mislaid a blue 
Trespass puffer style coat and Lennon 
Townsend in Nursery has mislaid a school 
coat in size 3-4. If found please return to 
school. Thank you. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

07871782263   - School Mobile 
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)          98% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   97%           
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   97% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   97%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    97% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   99% 
 
Wow! Fabulous attendance this week with 
every class in green!! Well done everyone! 
 

Overall Attendance 
97% 

 

 

An Open Evening will be held on: 
 

 Thursday 17th October  
 4:00-5:30pm 

 
for parents of prospective Nursery 

and Reception children 

Flu Immunisation 
 

The immunisation team are coming in to school 
on Tuesday 15th October to deliver the flu 
vaccine to all children. Please follow the link 
below to give your consent or alternatively, a 
paper copy of the form is available from the 
school office: It is important for you to fill in 
the form even if you do not wish your child to 
have the vaccine :  
 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 

 

Arbor App  
 

Just a reminder, if you haven’t already 
downloaded the Arbor app and have not 
logged back in this year then please do so. 
If you are new to Arbor, we have sent a 
link via email to log on to the  app. It is 
most important that everybody has the 
Arbor app as in the near future we will be 
using the payment function (and much 
more) which is now the technology that 
most schools have adopted. If you haven’t 
received the link or your email address is 
incorrect then please inform the school 
office.  
 

Dodgeball 
 

Good luck to our KS1 team who are taking 
part in a Dodgeball Festival on Wednesday 
2nd  October! 
 

 


